
                        
 
 
From: Joseph L. Nemeth, FC 054-10-01      16/AUG/2017 
 
 
To: DCDR Butch Willette  
      VCDR Howard Sprow 
      SO-SR Barry Rice 
 
 
FC Report 054-10-01 
 
Happy to report RBS is doing well and I am very pleased to report the following numbers. PE has 
harvested 154 student YTD with two more classes scheduled. Program visits has totalled 701 thus far 
with many more to come. Vessel Exams are at 306 so far and we have a total of 703 Misson Hours.  
 
We have 36 members currently with 5 still not completing AMT. We have 5 crew in need of re-cert, 1 
coxswain to re-cert and 1 cozswain canidate. We are ecpecting a busy fall with QE. We have 1 member 
transfering out and a new member transfering in.  
 
We are continuing to meet at USCG Station WB on the third Tuesday of each month.   
 
 
 
V/R 
Joseph L. Nemeth, FC 054-10-01 
  


